
 

 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
We deliberately structure our camps with regard to grade level, but we are willing to let you make the decision 
of what camp to place your child in. However, there are a few things we want to make sure you are aware of: 
 

1. Each program is customized and geared specifically toward the grade levels assigned to the session. 
2. Because we don’t know every child personally, we have to use grade levels—a general standard 

for the sociability level of children—to mark the standard for our programs.   
3. We realize that there are many factors that may cause you to want to send your camper to a camp 

outside their grade level: some children have older siblings or cousins coming, others missed a cut-
off date to start a grade a certain year, children mature at different rates, etc.  

 
We cannot guarantee that a session’s content, conversations, and activities will be age-appropriate for 
students outside the grade levels assigned to the session. However, you know your child better than we do, 
of course, so the decision is ultimately yours. If you think that your child will be able to adjust to a session 
designed for students outside his/her grade level, we would love to have them. By signing this form, you are 
allowing your camper to “bump up” one grade level and attend a session designed for older students. 
(Campers may not drop down a grade level to attend a younger session.) We just want to make sure that you 
understand all the factors involved. Please contact us if you have any questions! 

 
Please fill out the following information: 
 
 
              
Camper Name               Grade Level Completed  Camp Session Desired  
 
 
              
Parent Name        Phone Number            
 
 
                                                                                          
Parent Signature       Date  
 


